
 

 

GUADALUPE UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

                                                                                  

MINUTES OF SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

February 15, 2017 

           

President, Diana Arriola called the Special Meeting of February 15, 2017 to order at 6:00 pm. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Diana Arriola, Sheila Cepeda, MaryLou Sabedra-Cuello, 

David Hosking and José E. Pereyra 

 

MEMBER ABSENT: None 

 

 STAFF PRESENT: Ed Cora, District 

Superintendent/Secretary to the Board; Mrs. Jesely Alvarez, 

Elementary Principal, Mr. Gabriel Solorio, Jr. High School 

Principal, and Mrs. Angela Soares, Assistant Principal. 

  

 Certificated Staff: Ms. Maria Gonzalez, Mr. Jesse Sanford, 

and Ms. Laurie Iunker. 

 

Site Administrators Superintendent Cora shared proposed changes to the current  

Work Year Offer of Employment document. It addresses a fifth condition stating 

site administrators will not be required to work in the month of July. 

The document will have a board approval date listed. 

 

Mrs. Alvarez addressed the board regarding the school site 

administrators’ work year calendar. The site administrators drafted a 

suggested MOU that was presented to the Board. 

 

 After a discussion regarding the proposed MOU and listening to ideas 

from the superintendent and site administrators, the Board stated a 

decision will be made at the March 8, 2017 Board meeting. 

 

 The Board requested a follow-up Special Board Meeting for 

Thursday, March 2, 2017, 6:00 pm at Mary Buren Elementary School 

– Multi-purpose Room. 

 

Adjournment Motion was made, seconded and carried to adjourn this Special Board 

Meeting of February 15, 2017 at 7:28 pm. 

 

Board of Trustees  

Approved:      

UNAPPROVED 


